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Dear Committee Members,

Now that laws that will restore protection on the trees that koalas and many other wildlife 
call home are back in front of parliament for consideration, I urge you to strengthen the 
protections we have against tree clearing.

All the science that I read and listen to, from credible sources, reinforces the proposal that 
our future and that of our cohabiting species depends upon intact ecosystems.  Trees are an
 indispensable part of the whole.

Thanks for your time,
Yours sincerely

Carmel Lumley
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